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After years of relying on gentle persuasion and halfhearted incentives to convince municipal governments to reduce
expenses by joining with neighboring communities to deliver services to their constituents, the Legislature appears
poised to order shared-services agreements and punish those who refuse to comply by withholding a portion of their
state aid allotment.

It’s reminiscent of the old story about the farmer whose mule refused to pull the wagon. After cajolery and promises
failed, the farmer delivered a thunderous blow between the animal’s eyes with a 2-by-4.

“Will that make him mo

While that belief has held firm over many years, the steadily rising property tax burden and anger over a perceived
inability to deal effectively with it has led to serious questioning about whether the rigidity of home rule should
continue to stand in the way of saving taxpayer dollars.

Shared-services compacts have always been entered into voluntarily and have never become widespread. The
overwhelming number of the state’s 566 municipalities have opted to remain independent of one another while
maintaining essentially duplicative administrative and management structures to deliver the same types of services.

Nativist sentiment and fears that local control and decision making will be lost if some government functions are shared
have always been sufficiently strong to overcome the desire to operate more economically.




